
 
 

 
 
 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc.  
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

June 29, 2020 
 

Christine Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re: Consultation on Potential Projects to Expand Access to Natural Gas Distribution 

Cost Awards 
  Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2019-0255 
 
Enbridge Gas is in receipt of cost claims from 13 participants in the review of the Ontario Energy 
Board’s Draft Guidelines for Potential Projects to Expand Access to Natural Gas Distribution: 
 

• Anwaatin Inc. 
• Building Owners and Managers Association, Greater Toronto (BOMA) 
• Canadian Propane Association (CPA) 
• Consumers Council of Canada (CCC) 
• Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) 
• Environmental Defence (ED) 
• Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) 
• Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA) 
• Northwatch 
• Northwestern Ontario Associated Chambers of Commerce Coalition (NWCOC) 
• Pollution Probe 
• School Energy Coalition (SEC) 
• Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
Enbridge Gas has reviewed the cost claims and has no specific concerns.   
 
Should you have any questions on this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
 
 
Yours truly, 

  
 

 
 
 

Patrick McMahon 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Research and Records 
patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com 
(519) 436-5325 
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